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McGill University, Montreal

November 14, 1930,

General Sir Arthur Y/. Currie, 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal,

Dear Sir Arthur:

We wish to thank you for your letter of November 11th, 
with a copy enclosed of Professor Adams* letter of October 30th, We have 
advised the Chairman and members of the Board of Trustees, also the Chairman 
and members of the Endowment Pond Committee, all of whom we are sure will 
be very pleased to hear that Professor Adams has accepted your invitation.

May we suggest that Professor Adams might let us
know the subjects to be covered in each of the lectures of the series, in 
order that detailed publicity may be given, and thus a successful attendance 
may be assured.

It is noted from Professor Adams’ letter that he
is to be the guest of the University during his stay in Montreal, and I 
presume the University will have made such arrangements prior to your 
departure.
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In regard to the publication of the lectures which
was a possibility envisaged by the Trustees and the Committee when the 
lectureships were inaugurated, would it not be advisable to have an under­
standing with Professor Adams, that if we should publish
would have the copyright to them; while if he should at any time publish-''' 
them he will give acknowledgment to The McGill Graduates* Lectureships in 
so doing.

There will be a formal expression of thanks from
the Board of Trustees for your kindness and interest in making the arrange­
ments for these lectures, which will be sent to you in due course. In 
the meantime, may I express my personal appreciation and thanks ? It is 
certain that these lectures will be of great benefit to the Graduates’ 
Society, in addition to all that we hope for them for the good of McGill 
University,

Faithfully yours.

Executive SecretaryGJW


